
Attention EDEP Parents 

Starting February 1, 2018 Gilchrist EDEP will be accepting credit card payments online. 

In order to pay online: 

1. Go to the LCS website https://www.leonschools.net/ 

2. Go to the Parents and Students link, and click on Extended Day Programs and Payments 

3. In the Blue Box on the left towards the top of the page, click on EDEP Payment 

4. Click on the Make a Payment option, and it will bring you to the EDEP Payment Portal 

5. All information with a red asterisk is required information. If you are paying for multiple 

children, please add the additional names and grades 

6. Please double check that you have chosen the correct school. If you are unsure of your 

payment amount, you may inquire in the EDEP office before fees are due. 

7. If you would like a receipt provided, you MUST include an email address with your 

online payment information. EDEP cannot provide you with a written receipt for any 

online payments. This email may also be used as proof of payment. 

All Payments will be due at midnight the day fees are due. 
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